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Eucharistic Adoration 
 

We will have Eucharistic Adoration in the Church 
each day following the morning Mass  

until 12 Noon,  
and on Fridays 8:00 am – 12 Noon. 

_____________________________ 

We will have Mass on First Fridays only. 
If you wish to attend Mass on other Fridays, please consider going 

to Our Lady of Guadalupe) 
 

Please join us each Friday for 
 Eucharistic Adoration   
8:00 am – 12:00 Noon 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Intentions                                                                           
August 24, 2020– August 30, 2020                

HOLY CROSS CHURCH – BAY CITY 
 

Monday         8:00 a.m. Lily Carr  

Tuesday         8:00 a.m. Annie Heimann  

HC School      9:00 a.m. Mike Ottis 

Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Edward Ottis  

Thursday       8:00 a.m. Matthew & Kaliegh Lafata  

Friday            8:00 a.m. Adoration 

Saturday       6:00 p.m. Lorene Hajek 

Sunday           7:30 a.m. Parish Family 

                      10:00 a.m. James E. Mitchell  

                        6:00 p.m. Dominic Huggins   

                                        Michael Kroll                                       
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Scripture Readings 
 

Sunday, August 30, 2020: Jerimiah 20:7-9, Psalm 63:2,3-
4,5-6,8-9, Romans 12:1-2, Matthew 16:21-27. 
 

 

Mass Assignments: 
  

Saturday, August 29, 2020 
 

  6:00 p.m.     Sacristan   Larry Dougharty 

                       Lector        Inez Kucera                       

 
Sunday, August 30, 2020 
 

  7:30 a.m.     Sacristan    Bill Newton  

   Lector         Volunteer 

 

10:00 a.m.     Sacristan    John Fitzgerald   

   Lector         Drew Richards                   

       

  6:00 p.m.    Sacristan     Susan Carr 

                      Lector         Nate Carr                    

 
  

      
__________________________________________________ 

                              Holy Cross Collections 

August 15, 2020 – August 16, 2020 Collections 
                                    

                                       Weekly Collections             $6,003.04                                                                
                                                                   

 

May God Bless You 
         Thank you for your support & generosity                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Questions? Please contact Justin 

Reyes, Director of Family 

Evangelization, Diocese of Victoria at 

361-573-0828 x                                                       

2265, jreyes@victoriadiocese.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        ASHLEY SILVAS     VALERIA DUBOURDIEU 
 

 

COMMUNICATING WITH 

YOUR CHILDREN 
 

 

 

THE EMMAUS CENTER: COUNSELING & SPIRITUAL 

DIRECTION IN THE CATHOLIC TRADITION 

__________________________________________ 
 

 

We support families as they strive to 

live life to the fullest. According to St. 

Pope John Paul II: 
 “As the family goes, so goes the nation and so goes the 

whole world in which we live.” 

mailto:jreyes@victoriadiocese.org
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This program is an ongoing monthly event. The 

themes remain as listed above with new information 

offered each month. Please plan to attend for an 

opportunity to enrich your prayer life. 
 
 

 
Pray for our Seminarians, Diaconate 

Candidate, & Religious: 
 

Seminarians: Richard Barfield, Joseph Blackburn, 

Tran Dinh, Philippe Dubourdieu, Shane Goertz, 

Ryan Kapavik, Caleb Krischke, Aaron Padilla and 

Luke Prihoda 
 

 
 

This year’s Fall Festival will have a different look. 

Because of the Covid 19, we will have take-out 

Turkey & Dressing plates an online auction, and the 

raffle.   

 

To help with the take-out plates, we will have 2 

serving lines. Please follow the normal to-go line as 

in the past.  Since we are offering only offering 

take-out plates, we are asking for desserts to be 

donated without icing.  Hopefully next year, we will 

be able to enjoy all of the other delicious yummy 

desserts we normally serve. 

 

This year’s auction will also be different.  We will 

have an On-Line Auction.  Additional details will 

be announced in the near future. We are grateful for 

your auction item donations!  If you wish to donate, 

please contact Cindy Tomek at 979-244-2222. 

 

We will have our normal raffle! You should have 

received your tickets in the mail. Thank you to 

those who have already turned their tickets and 

money in! Winners will be announced the day of 

the festival. 

 

Please contact the following Chairpersons  

to sign up for: 

Cornbread - Novie Tinnin-Smith  979-244-6647  

Dressing - Karen Owens 979-241-1932  

Desserts - Monica Moler 979-557-1414  

Take-Out Plates - Carol Newton 979-241-8370  

Take-Out Plates - Jeanette Pustka 979-241-8196  
 

All volunteers are greatly appreciated! 

 

Finally, The Novena Prayer for a Successful 

Festival will be out the first weekend of September, 

please join in praying for the success of our festival.  

 

 

 

Diaconate Candidate: Kevin Knox 


